
 

 

 

To: Providers 

From: Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island 

Date: December 17, 2020  

Subject: Delayed Provider Payments for Medicaid  

 
Due to the snowstorm, there is a delay in this week’s payment cycle.  The impact is a delay in distribution 
of provider payments, including accompanying remittance advices, for the Medicaid line of business 
only.  There is no interruption in payments for the Commercial and INTEGRITY (MMP) lines of 
business. 

Medicaid payments will be disbursed to providers tomorrow, Friday, December 18, 2020.  

Neighborhood apologizes for this disruption and appreciates your continued partnership.   

 


